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News Release 

FLOTILLA 59  Celebrates 80th Anniversary with  OPEN HOUSE and 
day of Appreciation 

The National Flotilla of the Year is saying thank you to the local community by 
hosting an Open House at Sandsprit Park near Manatee pocket in Stuart on March 
26th from 10:00 am until 2:00 pm.   

Flotilla 59 consists of over 50 members who are dedicated to improving boater 
safety through operator education, vessel inspections and augmenting active duty 
Coast Guard airborne and ocean patrols.  

The OPEN HOUSE will include FREE FOOD (limited supply) provided by the 
Martin County Sheriff’s “GRILL TEAM”. There will be many static displays of 
local vessels which help to keep boaters safe. Informational booths will be set up 
inside the park and Flotilla members will be there to answer any questions.  

For more information: cgaux59.org, (772) 288-0509 or flotilla59@gmail.com. 
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